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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of February 20, 2020 
 

 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: February 11, 2020 

From: Councillor Thornton-Joe 

Subject: Attendance at the Sociable City Summit, Seattle February 29 – March 2, 2020 

 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Sociable City Summit is hosted by The Responsible Hospitality Institute (RHI), a private, non-
profit organization and is a source for events, resources and consultation service on nightlife. The 
summit provides solutions for nightlife challenges. The Summit convenes influential leaders such 
as city planners, elected officials, downtown managers, music advocates, police and nightlife 
professionals to discuss how to improve nightlife in cities.  
 
The Sociable City Summit will be held in Seattle, WA on February 29 – March 2 and the costs are 
as follows: 
 
Registration    $ 904.20 
Transportation   $ 380.41 
Accommodation  $ 980.25 
Incidentals    $ 150.00 
Carbon Offset Fee  $     4.50 
 
Approximate total:  $2419.36 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That Council authorize the attendance and approximate costs of $ 2419.36 for Councillor Thornton-
Joe to attend the Sociable City Summit to be held in Seattle WA, February 29 – March 2, 2020.   
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Councillor Thornton-Joe 
 


